
 

RESCHEDULED 
Bayshore Bikeway 
Barrio Logan Segment 
 
Community Meeting
 
The San Diego Association of Governments 
(SANDAG) is planning improvements to the 
Bayshore Bikeway between 32nd Street and Park 
Boulevard in the City of San Diego, known as the 
Barrio Logan segment. Interested parties and 
community members are invited to attend the 
second community stakeholder’s meeting to hear 
about and provide comments on preliminary plans 
for how the bikeway could be implemented along 
Harbor Drive. 

 Monday, February 2, 2015  DATE:
 6-8 p.m. 

 Woodbury University School of Architecture WHERE:
2212 Main St. San Diego, CA 92113 

This is a public meeting. Any interested members of the public are welcome to attend. 

About the Project 

The Bayshore Bikeway is a major corridor in the regional bike network, and the Barrio 
Logan segment is one of the last major segments of the Bayshore Bikeway to be 
constructed. It will provide a comfortable and attractive place to ride a bike along Harbor 
Drive that is separated from vehicle traffic. The Barrio Logan segment will connect to 
the existing Bayshore Bikeway at the bayfront promenade in front of the San Diego 
Convention Center, and to an existing section of bike path now under construction south 
of 32nd Street. 
 
Your feedback on the proposed project will help ensure the bikeway serves the needs of 
all users, including those in Barrio Logan and the surrounding community. 
 
For More Information 

Contact Project Manager Stephan Vance at (619) 699-1924 or 
stephan.vance@sandag.org. 
Visit the project page at KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/BayshoreBikeway. 
 
Si desea obtener información en español por favor comuníquese con Paula Zamudio al 
(619) 595-5610 o paula.zamudio@sandag.org  
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